


| urge you to reject this request to ensure that consumers, not corporate profits, remain your priority. Holding in-district
hearings will allow impacted residents to voice their concerns and hold FPL accountable. | appreciate your attention to
this matter and look forward to your response.

Sincerely,
Ms. Frances Maclintyre
1835 S Bayshore Dr Miami, FL 33133-3307 macbirch@aol.com




